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No to HB 3119. 

Time to ditch dirty diesel vehicles and move rapidly to clean trucks  

 

I respectfully ask the committee to vote no on this bill. I can always tell when a FedEx 

truck is on my block. It’s loud and dirty. Contrast that with an Amazon electric truck 

and I see the past and the future. 

 

 As for heavy duty trucks, we need to make the same transition from dirty to clean, 

from dangerous and polluting to efficient zero emission vehicles.  

 

Large truck manufacturers are already making the transition. Where is our can-do 

spirit? Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. Thank you. - Diane  


